MEMO
Planning and Urban Development
Planning Division

To: Councilor Marshall

From: Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager
Date: April 6, 2011

Re: 127 York Street, Harborview Townhouses

Jonathan Culley, Redfern Properties, has submitted a preliminary plan application for a
Level I1I site plan and subdivision review. The proposal is for seven residential units at
127 York Street and a parking lot with nineteen spaces. There is an existing twelve unit
building on the site. The proposal is to construct the new units at the rear of the property
with the parking area along York Street. If you have questions, please let me know.

Thank you.
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